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 Paul Woolf OBJ2015/2089/P 07/05/2015  14:02:41 We operate Air Studios and we absolutely object to the proposed plans. There is well known risk in 

basement digging. We read of a sub-basement which is even worse. The premises we occupy are Grade 

2 listed and are of Heritage value and nothing should be allowed that may have any risk attached to it. 

We also need to engage our advisers to fully reply as we only received your letter of 10th April on 6th 

May.

Air Studios

Lyndhurst Hall

Lyndhurst Road

London

NW3 5NG
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